
CONSULTATION ON ACCESS TO JUSTICE
On 23 September 2009, Attorney-General, the Hon Robert McClelland MP, launched 
the Government’s Access to Justice Report and a ‘Strategic Framework for Access to 
Justice’ to guide future policy and reforms in our civil justice system.

People can participate in the consultation process through:

•	 written submissions
•	 online comments, and
•	 consultation forums.

Written submissions commenting on the report can be e-mailed to  
a2jconsultation@ag.gov.au or mailed to:

	 Access to Justice Division
	 Attorney-General’s Department
	 3-5 National Circuit
	 Barton  ACT  2600 

Online comments can be submitted through www.ag.gov.au/a2jcomment.

Written submissions and online comments can be submitted until 30 October 2009.

Consultation forums will be held in Melbourne, Canberra, Wollongong and Brisbane 
the week commencing 12 October 2009. For more information about the meetings, 
please go to www.ag.gov.au/a2j. 

A copy of the Strategic Framework for Access to Justice and the Access to Justice 
Taskforce Report is also available at www.ag.gov.au/a2j. 

Contact details
Access to Justice Division, Attorney-General’s Department

Ph: (02) 6141 6666   Email: a2jtaskforce@ag.gov.au   www.ag.gov.au/a2j


